
Meeting at the Star Folly Hall October 2nd 2018 

Sue and Mark went to talk about GLD with Huddersfield Live and pick their brains.  Sam came to GLD 

last year and had some useful insights. 

The procession needs more impact.  It's possible that we could have floats and more noise.  Fancy 

dress would be good.  The procession could be followed by a fancy dress fun run.  Competitors could 

raise funds for their own charities paying GLD £10 pp to take part.  We need to find someone to 

organise this.  The heroes theme lens itself very well to this. 

Rubbish.  The most useful way to solve this is to buy cheap bins, have plenty of spare bin bags in 

them.  Need to find somewhere to store them. 

Cleaning the car park afterwards.  Deposit of £20 per stall to be returned when we see that 

everything is cleared away and rubbish taken to skip.  More work in some ways but less picking up 

cardboard boxes.   

Go back to having things in shop windows.  Hunt the super hero perhaps.   

Face painting time slots 

We discussed licences and I have been contacted by Stephanie Mashiter from licensing.  We seem to 

be Ok as we are to cover regulated entertainment and the beer tent.  It's always worth checking that 

we are covered. 

AND good news from the co-op.  We have been chosen for the next round of the co-op community 

fund.  This will run for 12 months until 26th October 2019.  So worth the effort! 

Sue 


